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Public Access Question 

Gordon, Mindy: 

We are trying to assess our options for the Appendices. One relevant question that has been asked is whether the 
public would be able to access the document via a computer at City Hall and/or the City libraries. So, if someone shows 
up at the Planning Department, and asks to review the DEIR, is there a computer available for them to use to review the 
document, or are they limited to reviewing a hard copy? Same for libraries. 

Please let us know ASAP. 

Thank you. 

Brian 

Brian [L Boxer, A!CP 

Senior Vice President 
Northern Ca!ifomia Regional Director 
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